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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
  

              Christmas Jumper Day - Friday 13th December 2019 
    
Our next non-uniform day for this year is on Friday 13th December and we are making it a festive 

one.   
  
We hope to raise funds for the children's ward at our local Queen Victoria Hospital (National Elf 

Service). The hospital treats children who have experienced burns or need reconstructive 

surgery, including specialist hand, jaw and eye surgery, as well as treating a number of other 

injuries and illnesses. The money we raise will go towards upgrading their outdoor play area which 

needs resurfacing, a new awning to allow patients and their families to go outside in all weathers 

as well as new outdoor toys as the current ones are worn out and tired.  
   
Key Stage 3, 4 and Sixth Form students will be asked to donate £2.00 to wear Christmas jumpers 

or something festive with ‘normal’ clothes suitable for school on this day. Please do make sure 

the clothes the students wear, are respectable and appropriate for the school environment; 

fancy dress, ripped jeans, bare midriffs or shoulders, facial and other body piercings and dyed 

hair are not allowed.  For safety reasons students must not wear flip flops or open toed shoes.  All 

lessons will run as normal.   
  
We hope all our students will join in and raise money for this very worthwhile cause.  If you have 

any queries regarding the above, please contact your son/daughter’s Head of Year. 
  
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that on 4th December we are holding our 

Christmas Market at Windmill Lane from 4.30pm - 7.30pm see website for details.  We also have 

a compressed day on Thursday 5th December, finishing the school day at 2.30pm. 
  
Yours faithfully                                                 
  
  

 
Mr M Brown 
Headteacher 


